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I am vehemently opposed to this bill! I am extremely proud to live in a state that votes 

by mail. Not only does our system make for a more educated voter but allows us to 

vote without taking time off work. I was raised I’m Arizona, and voting there is difficult 

and feels like you are discouraged from voting. Our system is a safe and reliable way 

to vote. Do not give in to the tyranny of Trump. 

 


